
Sun Pharma to announce  
unaudited H1 numbers on October 21  

October 16, 2003: The board of directors of Sun Pharma will meet on Tuesday, October 21 (instead of Thursday,
October 30 announced earlier) to take on record the unaudited financial results (with limited review by statutory
auditors) of the Company for the quarter / half year ended 30th September, 2003. 
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